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Mr Petar Miric 

Croatian Veterans Tennis Association 

Gunduliceva 3 

10 000 Zagreb 

Croatia 

 

31 July 2015 

 

 

Dear Mr Miric, 

 

RE:  2016 ITF Seniors Circuit - Grade A Application  

 

Following deliberation by the ITF Seniors Committee I can now confirm the following 

tournament has been approved with Grade A status for the 2016 ITF Seniors Circuit.   

   
2016 ITF GMP Cup, Umag    16-22 May  

 
This is subject to the minimum required criteria being met as set out in the letter sent to in 
November 2015 (copy attached).  
         

This information will not be sent to the tournament; therefore it is your responsibility to pass 

the information on to the tournament organiser. 

 

If you have any queries or questions relating to the above or the Circuit in general, please do 

not hesitate to contact either myself or Hayley Iveson (Hayley.iveson@itftennis.com), who 

coordinates the ITF Seniors Circuit from the ITF office in London. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Luca Santilli 

Head, Juniors & Seniors Tennis 

mailto:Hayley.iveson@itftennis.com

